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Happy New Year! 
 

Posted on January 9, 2014 
 

 

 
The Editors and Staff at the Cardozo Arts & Entertainment Law Journal wish you a happy new 
year. This spring, we are looking forward to providing you two more issues of Volume 32, two 
symposia with free CLE, and another alumni event. Please continue to check our website for 
details as they are available. 
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